
ZBA members, 
   The Onset Water Department has general procedures for reviewing all proposed projects that 
include a water main extension.  These procedures are independent of the reviews conducted 
by the Wareham Planning Board and Zoning Board of Appeals.  The Settler’s Glen project 
proponents have not submitted plans that meet the requirements of water department and its 
Board of Water Commissioners.  The water department will complete its review of the project 
when the proponent meets our requirements. If the project is approved, then the water 
department will provide the proponents with a letter that includes, among other things, the 
fees associated with the project. 
   Please feel free to reference Onset Water Dept.'s construction specifications, located at our 
district webpage, link is provided below. 
Thank you, 
David Candeias 
Superintendent Onset Water Dept. 
508-295-0603 
 
 
https://static.wpb.tam.us.siteprotect.com/var/m_4/44/446/47238/946462-
Construction_Specs_2021-9bf31.pdf 
 


